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SCHEDULE 10 Article 37

Important hedgerows

Commencement Information
I1 Sch. 10 in force at 6.8.2014, see art. 1

(1) (2)
Area Reference of hedgerow

In the County of West Sussex, Borough of
Worthing

The important hedgerow marked 3 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, Borough of
Worthing

The important hedgerow marked 6 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur The important hedgerow marked 37 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur The important hedgerow marked 38 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur The important hedgerow marked 47 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur The important hedgerow marked 48 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, Borough of
Worthing

The important hedgerow marked 53 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, Borough of
Worthing

The important hedgerow marked 55 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, Borough of
Worthing

The important hedgerow marked 57 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, Borough of
Worthing

The important hedgerow marked 58 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, Borough of
Worthing

The important hedgerow marked 60 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, Borough of
Worthing, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 63 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 64 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 68 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 71 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 76 on the
important hedgerows plan
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(1) (2)
Area Reference of hedgerow

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 81 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 85 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 90 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 91 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Adur,
South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 93 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 117 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 119 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 124 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 129 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 133 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 136 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 142 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 148 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham, South Downs National Park

The important hedgerow marked 149 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 151 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 152 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 153 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked A on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked B on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked C on the
important hedgerows plan
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(1) (2)
Area Reference of hedgerow

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked D on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked E on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked F on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked G on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 156 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 157 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 166 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 170 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 172 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 171 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 171a on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 177 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 178 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 179 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 180 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 181 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 183 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 185 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 188 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 284 on the
important hedgerows plan
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(1) (2)
Area Reference of hedgerow

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 286 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 287 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 292 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 293 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of
Horsham

The important hedgerow marked 297a on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 298 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 304 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 317 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 318 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 316 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 314 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 218 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 220 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 224 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 226 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 252 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 254 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 259 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 260 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 280 on the
important hedgerows plan
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(1) (2)
Area Reference of hedgerow

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 279 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 270a on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 271 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 278 on the
important hedgerows plan

In the County of West Sussex, District of Mid
Sussex

The important hedgerow marked 275 on the
important hedgerows plan
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Changes and effects yet to be applied to the whole Instrument associated Parts and
Chapters:
Whole provisions yet to be inserted into this Instrument (including any effects on those
provisions):
– Sch. 1 Pt. 3 para. 15(1) substituted by S.I. 2021/535 art. 5(a)
– Sch. 1 Pt. 3 para. 15(2) substituted by S.I. 2021/535 art. 5(b)

http://www.legislation.gov.uk/id/uksi/2021/535
http://www.legislation.gov.uk/id/uksi/2021/535/article/5/a
http://www.legislation.gov.uk/id/uksi/2021/535
http://www.legislation.gov.uk/id/uksi/2021/535/article/5/b

